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Monthly News Letter

Dear EI Providers:

As the “March 2008 Newsletter” notified you, Important Steps, Inc. has conducted a Mandatory In-Service training on April 10th, 2008. We had a great turn out, more than 100 providers attended!  We were glad to see those of you who were able to attend, and missed the rest of you. It gave all of us an opportunity to share your experience of going through an IPRO audit, to meet the therapists from your teams, and to communicate with Important Steps, Inc. staff in person. 

A Certificate of Attendance is enclosed for those of you who were able to attend.  For those of you who were not able to attend, informational materials discussed and distributed at the In-Service are available in our main office upon your request. A big portion of our In-Service training was dedicated to:
1) Therapists Individual Audits by IPRO-NYSDOH representative in NYC 

· Review of NYSDOH Rules and Regulations

· Questions & Answers asked at the Audit 
· How to write a Corrective Action Plan-“CAP” after the Audit

· Confidentiality Revised Policy as per Agencies latest IPRO Audit in 09/07
· Referral Process 
· Child Abuse Guidelines

· Health and Safety Policy 
Enclosed herewith is a revised Attachment to Policy and Procedures on Confidentiality.  Please sign the “Attachment” and return via fax to (718) 882-2117, Attn:  Human Resources as soon as possible. 
2) “Introduction to Picture Exchange Communication System – “PECS”, presented by Julia Agranovich, MA. CCC-SLP/TSLD
· PECS as one of the methodologies in working with children with communication    
disorders 

· Advantages in using PECS over other methods

· Overview of 6 phases 

· How to assist family to adapt to their child’s diagnosis of PDD spectrum
3) Administrative-New Business: 

· We were pleased to announce that Important Steps, Inc. is expanding due to the receipt of a new contract with NYCDOHMH as of June 1, 2008. We will be expanding to 2 more boroughs: Manhattan and Queens.  In addition to service provision, we are adding an Evaluation and Service Coordination component to our Early Intervention program. We welcome everyone who is interested in conducting evaluations and/or provide services in NYC and Queens to contact David Shapiro at ext. 111 immediately. We are also asking for your assistance in referring to us your colleagues, clinicians, who are interested in such services/evaluations and would like to remind you that we will pay a referral fee in the amount of $100 for each referred clinician. 

If you require any further explanation about the topics discussed during the In-Service, please do not hesitate to call our office and speak to Important Steps, Inc. Program Director, Janet Reznik at ext 110. It is always a pleasure working with you. We appreciate you continued dedication!

Sincerely, 
Janet Reznik, MS. ED
Program Director

